
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                  
Monday, 26 April 2021 

 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Assalamu alaikum /Peace be with you, 
 
 
‘Everyone’s Invited’ website  
 
‘Everyone’s Invited’ is a website that has been set up to change societal attitudes to sexual harassment, 
violence and abuse through the publication of anonymous testimonies. 
 
I am sure that you will be aware that there has been a huge national response that has highlighted concerns 
about the welfare of children and young people.  
 
I write to assure you that we have robust safeguarding procedures in place to keep our pupils safe and this 
remains our foremost priority. We recognise our moral and statutory responsibility to safeguard and promote 
the welfare of all pupils.  
 
We endeavour to provide a safe and welcoming environment in school where children are respected and 
valued. Sexual violence and harassment are never acceptable, will never be tolerated and are not an inevitable 
part of growing up.  
 
We are committed to the prevention, early identification and appropriate management of peer-on-peer 
abuse.  
 
If you have any concerns or would like to discuss the issue in more detail, please email Maschil De Guzman, 
Safeguarding Lead, at info@egslough.staracademies.org  
 
I can assure you that high quality training, strong governance and robust safeguarding procedures are in place 
and regularly reviewed to keep our pupils safe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Sajid Khaliq 

Principal 
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